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June 21, 2018

Mr. Nan MIU,

Vice Director

Office of Academic Degrees Committee of

Tianjin Municipal Education Commission

Address: No. 50 North Road, Nankai District Water Park
Tianjin, China

Dear Mr. Nan MIU,

I am glad that Weber State University (WSU) can have this opportunity to work with you
and your team by providing an International Training Program on Education. We know that your
goal of this training is to improve the quality of university in Tianjin and develop strategies,
research and evaluation of top-class curriculum. On behalf of WSU, I welcome your eighteen
educational administrators to come here to receive training for twenty one business days during
October 14 - November 03, 2018. We understand that the topic of training you expect will be

2018 Construction Mechanism and Evaluation Research of High Level University and
First-class Discipline.Such training formats as lectures,presentation,seminars,site-visits/observation
will be applied during the training.

All the travel and accommodation fees will be the responsibility of the delegation
members as well as for any other expenses incurred during their stay in the USA.
The Weber State University will provide the delegation members with interpretation services
whenever necessary.

We look forward to your coming in October2018.

CIiff Nowell, PhD.

Dean of International Programs
Weber State University

Ogden, UT 84408

TEL: 801-626 6583
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